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Comments: Please do not approve the Stibnite mining project.  The watersheds of the Salmon River are of a rare

quality with the wildlife &amp; fish in the area already disappearing to other approved development, irrigation

requirements, and destruction of our wild places.  This would decimate recreation opportunities for the public

along with fish &amp; wildlife that migrate to other areas at different times of the year - this does not only affect

the immediate area they want to mine but, so many other wild places &amp; otherwise healthy waterways.

 

Further, it is not fair to allow one company &amp; a handful of their stakeholders to use public resources

belonging to the people to realize massive profits only for themselves and then move on to another place to

destroy.  There are plenty of gold &amp; mineral resources for mining companies to explore in ugly places

without the wildlife &amp; fish to destroy along the way.

 

These are beautiful places that the public should be able to enjoy and recreate in for years to come.


